
 

 

 

The Thomas Carr College Uniform Shop will close for the school holidays 
Wednesday, 26th June 2024 at 4:00pm and reopen for Term 3 

Monday, 15th July 2024 at 9:00am. 
 

Extended Term 3 2024 Trading Hours: 
Monday 15th July 2024   Open 9:00am - 1:00pm 

 

The uniform shop will resume normal hours on Wednesday, 17th July 2024 
 

Monday 8.15am - 4.00pm 

Wednesday 8.15am - 4.00pm 

Friday 8.15am - 4.00pm 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


